
The Town is planning safety, accessibility, 
bicycle and pedestrian accommoda-
tion improvements on our roadways.  
Please join the Town’s Complete Streets 
Advisory Group to hear about the 
Complete Streets Program and project 
prioritization. 

Utilizing feedback from our first public 
meeting in October, we have identified 
a list of potential projects, which will be 
presented for public comment.  The list 
of potential projects may be found on 
the Town’s website.  
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